Wredling Middle School
Daily Announcements — March 7, 2017

The 7th Grade B team defeated Thompson last night in the first round of the conference tournament by a
score of 19-12. Kate Karls led the team in scoring with 7 points, Gia Klasa added 4 points while Ellie Virden,
Elizabeth Lundy, Jiya Patel, and Riley Brown all scored 2 points each. Great defense was played by all.

ATTENTION WMS Student Council Reps, this is a friendly reminder that we have a meeting after school
today in room 133.

This is the last week Club Comix will meet for this school year in room 132 from 3:30 - 4:30. We will be
speaking with WRED TV today and wrapping up our contest submissions on Thursday so don't miss out!

Yearbook will meet today and Thursday of this week from 3:30 to 4:15 in room 402.

Attention theatre crews for the Spring play: Promotions, props, costumes and make-up should all plan to
attend today's rehearsal from 3:30-4:30. You will be watching the rehearsal and signing up to work at the
performances this week. Please make sure you know your availability for Thursday, Friday,

and/or Saturday. Meet Ms. Weygandt in the Black Box theatre.

Jazz Lab — The IGSMA Contest is almost here! There is a rehearsal after school tomorrow. If you're in
multiple activities, please make arrangements to be at rehearsal for part or all of the time. 3:30-4:10pm!

On Thursday, March 9th, Wredling's Share and Care club and In-Club will be partnering up for a fun
afternoon of games and snacks! We will be meeting in room 152 from 3:30-4:30 p.m. Hope to see you!

Students, a friendly reminder to check to screws in the back of your Chromebooks EVERY day. If any are
loose or missing, please come down to the LRC, and your friendly LRC Staff will tighten and/or replace
those screws.

Unfortunately, this year’s variety show has been cancelled.

You won't want to miss the hilarious Spring play, Bad Auditions by Bad Actors. Tickets are only $5.00 and
are on sale this week in the main office or before school. Come cheer on your peers and enjoy a good
laugh. Friday's show begins at 4:00 and includes pre-show popcorn and cartoons with the purchase of
your ticket! Thursday's show is at 7pm and Saturday at 2pm. You won't want to miss this.

TSA will meet after Spring Break to start designing their dragsters. Please see Mr. Hensel with any
questions.

Attention Builders Club members: Don't forget to turn in your Heifer (heffer) project money to Mrs. Aikens
or Mrs. Bennett. We'd like to have all donations collected by our next meeting which will be on March 16™.

Submissions for Fiction on the Fox, a creative writing open mic night at the St. Charles Public Library, are
due on April 1st. This is your chance to share your writing at a special event with other middle and high
school writers. See Mrs. Vander Woude with any questions!

Be a hero today. Be helpful, empathetic, respectful, and open-minded.
Thank you Wredling! Have a great day!



